
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

HOLDAY PARTY 
Thursday, December 7, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. 

7404 Yorkshire Drive, Castle Pines, CO 80108 
 
 

Castle Pines North Metro District will be holding a holiday party for 
staff, and board on December 7th at 6:00pm.  More than two CPNMD 

board members are expected to attend.  No board action will be 
taken at this meeting, and a formal meeting is not being held.  


